

April 12, 2021

Berks County School Guidance Counselors

Dear Guidance Counselors:
I am requesting your assistance in contacting seniors regarding an annual scholarship program available from the World Affairs Council (WAC) of Greater Reading.  We established a scholarship fund in memory of Alan Miller, Esquire, with scholarship awards totaling $8,500 since the inception in 2019.  Several scholarships in the minimum amount of $500 each will be awarded annually to Berks County seniors planning to major in international studies, political science, public administration, or other related global studies. 
The due date for applications is April 30, 2021.  
Application should be made on line at https://wacreading.org/education/scholarship/.  Please make students aware of the opportunity.
We look forward to your assistance in sharing the information and the opportunity to offer financial aid to student in our area. 
Thank you for your attention.
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